potentially fit into frames and be mounted on the walls of the village hall. The VHC would be
able to remove these as necessary. Copies of individual houses could also be made and sold
from the digital copy as a fund raising tool. The Chairman said that she had contacted the
Village Hall to get their agreement with the proposal. The Council felt that this would be a
positive way for the history and the content of the Scroll to be exhibited and resolved that the
Clerk should write to the Freud family supporting their generous offer, and to the Village Hall
to express the WPC'’s support for the proposal if the Village Hall agreed. The Chair
volunteered to take this work forward. It was agreed that the Scroll experts, including Bill
Ungless, the Chair of the Heritage Hut/Scroll Committee, would also be involved.

149/18 Data Protection Legislation. National Association of Local Councils briefing paper
L10-17 DATA PROTECTION OFFICER

Legal briefings L04-17 and L06-17 confirmed that parish councils and parish meetings in
England and community councils in Wales are required, under the General Data Protection
Regulation (effective on 25 May 2018) and new UK legislation expected next year, to appoint a
Data Protection Officer (DPO). It was noted, with thanks, that Councillor Lewis had kindly
volunteered to act in this role if it were appropriate. The Council resolved that it would wait
for additional NALC/SALC advice and guidance before taking further action on the DPO. It
was also resolved that the Clerk will seek advice on whether a Councillor is eligible in this
role.

150/18 Date of Next Meeting: Monday 12th February 2018

Notes from Open Forum — not part of the Minute
Villagers raised the following issues:

(1) The ICO report following investigation of a complaint (Agenda Item 9)

(2) A Villager reported that there were two footpaths needing repair with more aggregate. One
was the footpath going towards the dunes from the 'kissing bridge’ leading from the main car
park. The other was the footpath on both sides of the small bridge located just before the
caravan site leading to the campsite and beach. Clir Sutherland-Rogers will report to Suffolk
County who are responsible for Public Footpath maintenance. (Agenda Item 10)

(3) The Council’s responsibility to appoint a DPO. {Agenda ltem 12)
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